
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  Good Work Awards go to children who have been: 
 Reflective; Resourceful; Resilient; Collaborative; Creative and Curious 

 

 
 

 

 

Swimmer of the week is Nate Jackson for his resilience in deep water and listening 

to instructions. 
 

 

 

School Attendance by Class  
(Our whole school target for 2016-17 is 97.5% Last year we achieved 96.5%) 

 

     Comets 88.6%     Satellites 97%      Endeavour  98.7%      Enterprise 90% 
 

Whole School Attendance this week is 93.6%  

 

Just a reminder that the school doors open at 8.40am and children are allowed to go 

straight into class. Registration is at 8.50am and the gates on the playground will be closed 

at this time. Anybody arriving after 8.50am should report to the office to register and 

order their lunch. Please remember it is important that your child/ren arrives to school on 

time. 
 

 

 

Congratulations to Mia Clark who achieved the British Gymnastics proficiency award 

for Level 7.  Well done! 
 

 

Accelerated Reader Congratulations to Abbi Sadler for achieving her Bronze award 

and Ben Brolly for achieving his Silver award. Well done! 

 

 

Free School Meals You may qualify for free school meals for your child/ren if you 

receive one of the following support payments: Income support; Income-related 

Employment and Support Allowance; Income based Jobseekers Allowance; Support from 

NASS; the guarantee element of State Pension Credit; Child Tax Credit (with no Working 

Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more that £16,190; Working Tax Credit run-on or 

Universal Credit.  Please see Mrs Watton on reception for a Free School Meals application 

form if you are eligible.  

Please be assured all communications are confidential; even your child does not need 

to know you are receiving this benefit. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

13th January 

2017 Friday Bulletin  

Comets – Oliver Courtney, Satellites – Florrie Laws, Endeavour – Jayden Harris and  

Enterprise – Oscar Laws. Well done all! 



 

Swimming Could you please ensure that your child brings their swimming hat and googles 

to the lessons.  Parents are reminded that earrings should be removed prior to a swimming 

lesson. We have been advised plasters etc. covering earrings are not permissible as these 

may fall off and block filters. 

 

 

 

Hilltop Residential Please note that payments can be made at anytime for the 

residential trip.  However, full and final payment will need to be made by 24th May 2017.  

Please ensure that any monies are placed in a named envelope.  Thank you. 

 

 

Sainsbury Active Kids We will be collecting vouchers again this year and 

contributions would be very much appreciated.  The vouchers can be handed into the 

Office or popped into the box in the foyer once these are available. 

 

 

Dog Fouling There have been incidents of dog fouling on the pavement outside of the 

school.  This is a potential health risk to the children and we would ask if you have a dog 

could you please clean up after them.   
 

 

 

 

 

The week ahead:  
Comets Parent Lunch Wednesday 18th January at 1 p.m. 

Bag2School – Bags can be brought into school from Monday 16th January  
 

 

 


